From: Leah 
To: 'Peter Moffatt' 

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2018 12:12 PM

Subject: RE: Changes to HTSI information

Hi Peter,
Thanks for your application for membership. This will go to our Board for approval later this month and we’ll be in touch shortly afterwards.
Thanks,
Leah  
 
From: Peter Moffatt [mailto:mail@pmoffatt.net] 
Sent: 10 January 2018 14:40
To: Leah <events@highlandtsi.org.uk>
Cc: TBI Julie Gibson <gibsonjulie28@yahoo.co.uk>
Subject: Re: Changes to HTSI information

 
Leah,
 

In response to your email below, Transition Black Isle directors recently agreed that TBI should apply for membership of HTSI, and asked me to make the application.  I have just done this by means of your online form.  If there are any problems with this application perhaps you could reply to me, otherwise we will look forward to receiving future communications from HTSI at info@transitionblackisle.org .

 

Regards,

Peter Moffatt,

Transition Black Isle.
 

 From: Leah <events@highlandtsi.org.uk>

To: Leah <events@highlandtsi.org.uk>

Sent: 20/11/2017 15:28:00

Subject: Changes to HTSI information

 
The Highland Third Sector Interface (HTSI) is changing the way we disseminate information. Due to upcoming changes to data protection regulations we will only be communicating information with our members and not contacts.
 
It’s free and easy to become a member. So, if you would like to be kept up to date with our latest news and events as well as the third sector training and vacancies across Highland, sign up now.
 
As a member you will receive discounts to HTSI events, regular newsletters and opportunities to engage with the development of the Third Sector Interface in Highlands.  Membership is open to groups and individuals. 
 
.    .    .    .    .    .    .    

 
If you have any questions or queries, please get in touch. And remember you can follow what we’re up to on Facebook, Twitter and our website.
 
Leah Ganley  | Highland Third Sector Interface | Thorfin House, Bridgend Business Park, Dingwall. IV15 9SL  

